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Notification 
  24.07.2019 

 

 

Candidates who have taken admission in Bethune College in 2019 but have not attended class till 

date/ have been very irregular (Less than 90% till 23.07.2019) and do not intend to continue with 

this college are requested to cancel their admission online by 25.07.2019 till 10.00 AM. In case of 

non-cancellation at the end of the candidate, the college will do the same from the end of the 

college unless specific reason for not attending classes is mailed to the notified mail ids within the 

above mentioned date and time. This is important for receiving refund of admission money from 

the college as per UGC norms. The dates for collection of refund cheque are 7.8.2019 and 8.8.2019 

from 1.00 PM to 3.00 PM at the college office. This is also important for unintentional registration/ 

double registration with the University of Calcutta. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Principal 

 

                                                                                                                   Bethune College 
 


